
 

This month we are 

celebrating Earth 

Day and we invite you to join us! April showers bring May  

flowers; April sustainability can brings years of  giving back to 

the environment! How will you be celebrating Earth Day this 

month? Try to make one sustainable effort each day, each week, 

or just one this month. Every effort counts. Maybe you can try 

always turning off the lights in rooms where you arenõt using 

them. Or donõt run the water while washing dishes or brushing 

your teeth. Only running the dishwasher when its full will save 

energy and water. Turning off the heat/air when you are not 

home will use less electricity, is good for the environment, and 

good for your pocket too! You can share your Earth Day efforts 

and activities on our Facebook page or Instagram, use hashtag 

#earthdayutc2016. We canõt wait to see the great things you all 

are doing this month!  

For many of you, April is not just the month of warm weather 

and outdoor fun; finals are around the corner and you will be 

studying and preparing for your exams. We will have some fun 

events around this time, when you need a quick study break 

please join us- see the calendar page for more details on  

upcoming events to help you unwind.   As your preparing for 

finals, donõt forget to secure your housing for next year. If you 

are graduating, we wish you a warm congratulations and best  

wishes for your bright future ahead! If you are planning for  

another year or more here at 

The Towers we encourage you 

to renew your lease as soon as 

possible. The Renewal deadline 

was March 10, 2016, and  

your space became for lease as 

of March 11th. Your room may 

still be available for  the  

2016- 2017 year. Stop by the 

Leasing Office or email us at 

thetowers@greystar.com to 

inquire. For those of you who 

will be moving out in July, stay 

tuned for move out information 

and important things to know 

coming to your email soon.   

 

I wish you good luck on all your 

exams! 

 

Best Wishes, 

Amanda Pyne  
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In this monthõs newsletter, we celebrate Earth Day!  Earth day is an annual holiday,  

celebrated on April 22, on which  events worldwide are held to demonstrate support for  

environmental protection. This edition of Towers Times highlights everything Earth Days 

from fun facts about the day to ways you can change your lifestyle to support a healthy 

Earth!   

Towers at UTC  

Office Hours 

Monday-Friday 

9am-6pm 

Weekends 

10am ð6pm 

mailto:thetowers@greystar.com


 

 

Mr. and Ms. UTC Scholarship Competition  

 

 

 

April 9th at 12pm in the Game Room 

Come see who will 

be crowned the next 

Mr. and Ms. UTC! 

�'�R�Q�·�W���0�L�V�V���\�R�X�U��

chance to win prizes 

too! 


